January 24, 2005
Greetings AWISA members!

I hope this message finds you enjoying happiness and health in the New Year.  

Our second AWISA meeting of the year is just around the corner.  The meeting will be held Friday, February 4 at the Center for Urban Horticulture on the University of Washington campus.  Driving directions can be found at www.urbanhort.org; limited on-site parking is available, carpooling is encouraged.  Lunch will be off campus and a list of eateries will be provided at the meeting.

Minutes from the Fall 2004 meeting are available at the NAFSA Region I website: www.region1.nafsa.org.  If you have difficulty accessing the minutes, please let me know and I will get them to you in an alternate format.

Finally, please remember that our budget depends on membership dues.  If you have not paid your dues yet, please plan to do so at the February 4 meeting.  Individual dues are $15/year and institutional dues are $35/year- a real bargain!  The 2004-2005 Membership Form will be available at www.region1.nafsa.org beginning Wednesday, January 26.

This quarter’s meeting promises to be exciting!  We have several special guests coming to join us, including Marlene Johnson, the Executive Director and CEO of NAFSA.  I look forward to seeing you soon.

Sincerely,

Kelley Walters

AWISA Chair 2004-05

University of Washington

Phone: 206.616.9667

waltersk@u.washington.edu
PS- Do you have a question or situation you would like to discuss at the Adviser to Adviser session?  If so, email it to waltersk@u.washington.edu by the end of the week.  We will have a representative for the US Customs and Border Patrol, so be sure to send in your questions related to Port of Entry concerns.

AWISA Agenda

Winter 2005

8:30 – 9:00
Social Time

9:00 – 9:10 
Welcome by David Fenner, Assistant Vice Provost for International Education; Director, International Programs and Exchanges

9:15 – 10:15
Marlene Johnson, Executive Director and CEO of NAFSA: Association of International Education

10:30 – 11:30
Business Meeting

Approval of Minutes

Membership Roster

Dues Payment

Treasurer’s Report

NAFSA Update

Spring Quarter Meeting- Call for sessions/ideas

Announcement

11:30 – 1:00
Lunch

1:00 – 2:00
Sessions

Session A:


The Next Generation TOEFL and What It Means for Admissions

Presented by:  Adam Marvel, Kaplan; Tom Brown, Kaplan



This session provides a detailed overview of the changes coming with the new TOEFL in September 2005 and how the new test will help institutions better assess students' readiness for academic coursework.
Session B:

US VISIT Re-Visited: An Update on Procedures and Policies 
Presented by:  Bonnie Stern Wasser, Law Office of Bonnie Stern Wasser

This session will provide updated information on the US VISIT Program.  Of particular interest to advisers: the interplay between US VISIT and special registration, consequences of failure to check in/out, and Canadian land border issues.  

2:00 – 2:15 
Break

2:15 – 3:15
Session

In a Time of Need: The Inner Workings of a Relief Agency

Presented by: To be announced 

A presentation on the logistics of providing relief aid to areas struck by disaster.  How are volunteers mobilized and how, on short notice, are they prepared to appropriately interact with different cultures and traditions?  Please note:  Because it is anticipated that most everyone will be interested in this topic, this is the only session being offered during this hour.

3:15 – 4:00
Adviser to Adviser, with special guest Officer John Reynolds of the US Customs and Border Patrol

Next Meeting:  Friday, April 29 at Green River Community College
